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Voting by mail has been a convenient and secure method for all Oregonians to 

participate  

in the democratic process. 

As someone who recently acquired US citizenship, I am looking forward to exercising 

my  

duty to vote. I consider myself lucky to be living in a state where people can vote by  

mail. 

To try to enforce in person voting seems to have no tangible benefits. It seems to be  

meant to disenfranchise the sections of society that are unable to take time off work 

to  

vote. 

Needless to say, voter disenfranchisement is undesirable if we want to live in a fair  

democracy. 


